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Respons

| have lived here since September 2018 and the balcony to the property is often used for parties into the early
hours of the morming. The noise |levels are unacceptable and carry over into my bedroom to the point where |
can almost follow conversations. My flatmate has complained several times to the individuals and | have also
complained to the council by telephone about the noise levels. | did not feel safe enough to allow a
representative into my flat at 2am to test the noise levels when | was home alone that specific weekend but |
would welcome a representative into my room with flatmates present so that the noise levels can be
evidenced

The residents in surrounding flats have a right to quiet enjoyment of their property. Now that flats have been
built in this area, it is not appropriate to reopen this venue as a bar.
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OB

Firstly | am appalled that there was no attempt to notify local residents of this planning application.

| object to the use of the terrace as a drinking and smoking area and to the reintroduction of a late night
venue

The area suffers already from public urination, vandalism, drug use and violence. Introducing another drinking
venue with considerably late opening times would only cause further problems in an area which has in recent
years had significant increase in residential homes. The use of the outdoor terrace for parties in this location is
already disrupting residents. Opening this back as a drinking area would not only cause noise disturbance but
would pose a risk of security due to the close proximity of this terrace to residential terraces and homes.
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